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Dear UK planning inspectorate

I am writing to share my views on the proposed A303 scheme.

As I understand it, the decision had been made in 2021 not to proceed with the dual
carriageway and tunnel.

However, this is now being reconsidered without any changes to the original proposal.

I am deeply concerned that such a road would dramatically impact the Stonehenge World
Heritage Site - in face it was described as "significantly adverse".

Alternative routes need to be fully assessed. 
Construction costs and Carbon costs have not been reassessed in line with the current rate
of inflation.

Ultimately I am concerned about the degradation of such a sensitive site, particularly such
a grand proposal given the need for nature recovery networks and. Ot more scouring of the
countryside. 

Please can you please undertake a re-examination of the Development Consent Order. 

Kind regards

Sue Grime




